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eric john

From: Secretary of State, Constituent Affairs [Constituent.Affairs@sos.ca.gov]
Sent: Friday, December 14, 2012 2:15 PM

To: covenantministries365@gmail.com

Subject: RE: Request for oath of office and bond
Importance: High

Dear Mr. John:

Thank you for contacting the Secretary of State with your Public Records Act request for a copy of the oath of
office and bond for Secretary of State Debra Bowen.

After a diligent search, our office has located two oaths of office for Secretary of State Debra Bowen, dated
January 8, 2007, and January 4, 2011.
The Secretary of State is not required to file a bond and we have no document responsive to this request.

California law, including the California Public Records Act, permits the Secretary of State to charge a fee for
providing copies of its records. The fee is $1.00 for the first page and $0.50 for each page

thereafter. Certification is an additional $5.00. If you would like copies of these single-page oaths of office,
please send a check for the appropriate amount made payable to the Secretary of State. Upon receipt of
payment, we will forward the requested copies to you.

We hope this information is helpful. If you have questions about this or another matter related to the
Secretary of State's office, please contact us again.

Sincerely,

Constituent Affairs
Secretary of State

From: eric john [mailto:covenantministries365@gmail.com]
Sent: Friday, December 07, 2012 12:51 PM

To: Secretary of State Bowen

Subject: Request for oath of office and bond

Per the Public Records Act, this is a request for copies of your oath of office and bond. Please send a copy of each to the
following mailing address, email address, or fax.

Thank you
Covenant Ministries

c/o P.O. Box 5521
Ventura, CA 93005 covenantministries365@gmail.com Fax 775-201-7090
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